
Little Gaddesden C of E Primary School 
Headteacher: Lorna Elkes 

Newsletter 2nd September 2021
Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back!  How lovely to see you all, altogether, this morning and to see the children
clearly ready and eager to be back at school.  They have all enjoyed their first day of the new
term and made the most of being able to enjoy all our outdoor space.

Coming up…

Meet the Teacher
Class 1 - home visits
Class 2 - Wednesday 15th September 9-9:20am
Class 3 - Tuesday 7th September 8:55 - 9:15am
Class 4 - Tuesday 7th September 8:30-8:50am

Clubs
School website clubs page
We still have a few spaces in the following school-run clubs:
Choir Years 3-6
Tennis Years 1&2
Netball Years 5&6

Also spaces in the following run by external providers:
(please contact the school office who will forward booking information)
Football Years 1&2 Years 3-6
French Years 1&2
Street Dance Years 3-6

Music lessons
We will be offering recorder lessons from the week commencing 20th.  Children will be taught
in small groups for 20 minutes each week for 10 weeks over the term.  The cost is £20 per
term.  Please use School Gateway to sign up and pay.

Chromebooks
I am delighted to let you know that we have just taken delivery of our new chromebooks
which once connected to our system will be used by the children to support their learning.  A
huge thank you to the Friends for their fundraising which has enabled us to purchase them.
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https://www.littlegaddesden.herts.sch.uk/pupils/school-clubs/


Class 4  -  Year 6 parents
You should have received details about secondary transfer via email today.  Please let the
office know if you have not received them.

Parking
Can I please remind you that you should not park directly in front of the school, this space is
reserved for school staff.  The emergency access space, marked with yellow hashing must
be kept clear at all times as this is the only way emergency vehicles can access the school if
needed.

Contact details
If your contact details have changed over the summer holidays, please make sure that the
office has your up-to-date information.  Could you please also ensure that we hold at least
two contact numbers for your child.

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend.

Lorna Elkes
Headteacher
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